PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING

May 8, 2008
Chairman Dilley called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  Those present at this meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission, held at the Edythe K. Richmond Homes Community Building were:

Mr. Scott Dilley, Chairman     Mr. George Smith, Secretary     Mr. Steven Schaub, Alternate Member                   Mr. Bernard Chalecki, Regular Member
                Ms. Joyce Ballou, Regular Member 
 Mr. John O’Brien, Ex-Officio Member
Chairman Dilley appointed Mr. Schaub as a voting member this evening in Dr. Berman’s stead.  

The April 2008 minutes were reviewed.  Mr. Schaub made a motion to accept these minutes.   Motion was seconded by Mr. Smith and passed unanimously.
The harbormaster presented his report to the Commission.  He advised that mooring applications had been processed and an updated list would be presented to the Commission next month.  Mailing labels will be printed from this list for presentation of the Plan.  

There were no local, state, or federal representatives present this evening.   A brief discussion of the finance report followed.  Mr. Smith made a motion to expend the approximately $300 allocated for the printing of the Plan.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Schaub and passed unanimously.
Correspondence was the acceptance letter from the State, which became an appendix to the latest revision of the Plan.  Chairman Dilley passed out this updated version of the Plan to those present.
Further editing of the Plan came under Old Business this evening.  Chairman Dilley advised that his goal for presentation of the Plan to the Town was the next Selectmen’s meeting on 5/28/08.  He requested that final editing/corrections be submitted to him by the weekend in anticipation for this meeting.
There was no New Business.
There being no further business, motion to adjourn at 7:51 pm was made by Ms. Ballou and seconded by Mr. Smith.  Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

George Smith

Secretary










 

